SECTION 00 1113
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

SEALED BIDS WILL BE RECEIVED UNTIL 1:00 PM, ON OCTOBER 3, 2019 AT EARLHAM CITY
HALL, 140 S CHESTNUT AVENUE, EARLHAM, IA, 50072. BIDS WILL BE OPENED AND PUBLICLY
READ AT THAT TIME AND PLACE FOR THE FOLLOWING PUBLIC IMPROVEMENT:

ELEVATED WATER STORAGE TANK

Notice is hereby given that the City of Earlham will hold a public hearing at 140 S. Chestnut
Avenue, Earlham, IA 50072, on October 14 at 7:00 PM on the proposed plans, specifications,
form of contract, and estimated cost of the project. Any persons interested may appear and file
objections to the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract, or cost of the improvements.

Notice is hereby given that the City of Earlham City Council will meet at 140 S. Chestnut
Avenue, Earlham, IA 50072, on October 14, 2019 at 7:00 PM, and following the public hearing,
said Council shall review the bids for the construction of the proposed work and award the
contract to the lowest responsive responsible bidder or set such subsequent time and place, as
determined by the Council, for acting upon the bids and entering into a contract for the work.

A pre-bid conference will held at Earlham City Hall on September 12, 2019 at 10:00 am.

The extent of work on this project is the furnishing of all labor, equipment, and materials for the
construction of improvements generally described as follows:

Demolition of a 50,000 gallon elevated water storage tank, construction of a new 200,000
gallon pedesphere elevated water storage tank and related site improvements including 12"
DIP water main, asphalt paving and chainlink fence.

All bids shall be made on the forms provided with the specifications, to the City of Earlham, on
or before the time specified above.

Each bid shall be accompanied by bid security meeting the requirements of the specifications
and made payable to the Owner in an amount equal to five percent (5%) of the total amount of
the bid.

Bidding forms, copies of plans and specifications, and contract documents can be obtained at
https://www.shive-hatteryplanroom.com/ or Quad Cities Rapid Reproductions 3872 Elmore
Avenue, Davenport, 1A 52807 (563) 445-3081.

Questions regarding this project may be directed to Tami Wilcox at Shive-Hattery, Inc., 1701
River Drive, Suite 200, Moline, lllinois 61265, e-mail twilcox@shive-hattery.com or
563-594-8469.

The City of Earlham reserves the right to reject any and/or all bids and to waive any and/or all
technicalities and/or irregularities.

Issued by City of Earlham.
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